
 

Dear Friends, 
 
I hope you can join me and other passionate supporters of Oakleigh Grammar at the 
school’s annual Taverna Night to be held on Saturday 21 October 2017.  
 
The Business Network is sponsoring this event and it solidifies our commitment and 
partnership with the Parents' Association. 
 
The event will definitely be a sell-out and I encourage you all to book your tables soon 
to make sure you avoid disappointment and to take advantage of the early bird pricing. 
 
Given the hustle and bustle of life in the working world, it is important that we take the 
opportunity to let our hair down (for those who have it!) and enjoy the company of our 
nearest and dearest. 
 
As stated by Dr Stephen R Covey, whose teachings underpin the Leader in Me 
program at Oakleigh Grammar, “most of us spend too much time on what is urgent 
and not enough time on what is important”. 
 
I cannot reiterate the importance of networking and developing positive relationships 
with other stakeholders in the wider school community. 
 
Enjoy a sumptuous Greek banquet with unlimited beer, wine and soft drink, strut your 
moves on the dancefloor and otherwise soak up the live music performance of the 
Rythmos band. I am told that the Parents’ Association aim to re-create the full Taverna 
experience perhaps without the broken plates! 
 
I hope to meet as many of you as possible for what will be a night to remember! 
 
Best regards, 
Vic Rajah BA, LLB (Hons) 
Convenor  
Oakleigh Grammar Business Network 
 


